
 
 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Governing Board of the Santa Clara County Office of 
Education will hold a public hearing on the sufficiency of 
textbooks and instructional materials used in the classrooms of 
the Santa Clara County Office of Education. Comment is 
invited from teachers, parents, students, representatives of 
bargaining units and interested members of the community. 
 

 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2024 
 
TIME:   5:00 PM 
 
LOCATION:  Santa Clara County Office of Education 
                       1290 Ridder Park Drive 
        San Jose, CA 95131 
 
 
 
 



 


